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Video: Adorable baby tapir  

explores the great outdoors! 
 

https://youtu.be/POeqsZQ6EB4 
 

The #SeattleWatermelon is now exploring the great outdoors! The 

baby tapir, born June 10, is thriving, happy and healthy. This adorable girl and 

her mama, Ulan, continue to bond while baby explores her exhibit. She is 

inquisitive, developing well and has even started to mouth food. Follow along 

this baby tapir’s journey and check for aww-inspiring updates at zoo.org/tapir.  

 

Come see Ulan and her mini-me in person when Woodland Park Zoo opens 

up to the public on July 1! Reserve your tickets now at zoo.org. 
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